
AYSP Statement of Commitment to Accessibility
 

Associated Youth Services of Peel (AYSP) is committed to providing a barrier-free 

environment for our clients, employees, students, volunteers, job applicants, suppliers, 

visitors, and other stakeholders who enter our premises and access our information. As 

an organization, we respect and uphold the requirements set forth under the 

Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities Act (2005), Customer Service Standard, and 

the Integrated Accessibility Standards Regulation for Information and Communications 

and Employment, and eventually, for the Built Environment.

 
Our organization has made a commitment to accessibility for everyone who uses our 

services and strives at all times to provide its services in a way that respects the dignity 

and independence of people with disabilities. We are committed to giving people with 

disabilities the same opportunities to access of Services and allowing them to benefit 

from our services, in the same place and in a similar way as other individuals.

 
We are committed to ensuring our organization’s compliance with accessibility 

legislation by incorporating policies, procedures, equipment requirements, training for 

employees, and best practices. For more detailed information on our accessibility 

policies, plans, and training programs, please contact Human Resources.

 
For more information about the Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities Act 

(AODA,) please visit www.aoda.ca
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